
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL ACCOUNTANT GENERAL (A&E)-I, MAHARASHTRA 

Notice 

           

In light of the rising number of Covid 19 cases, this office has now been 

compelled to temporarily suspend the visit of pensioners to this office. The Pension 

Grievance Cell/PRO has also been temporarily shut down. 

However, keeping in view the interest of the pensioners/subscribers, the 

following steps have been taken: 

1. ONLINE DROP BOX:  

A digital Drop Box has been put in place on this office website 

(https://cag.gov.in/ae/mumbai/en), by clicking on which the 

GPF/Pension Sewa Patra can be filled and submitted.  

2. EMAIL:  

Pensioners/Subscribers can also email us at 

(pensionsewa.mh1.ae@cag.gov.in)/(gpfsewa.mh1.ae@cag.gov.in) for 

any queries/grievances.  

3. PHYSICAL DROP BOX AT OFFICE PREMISES: 

A physical Drop Box and GPF/Pension Sewa forms are also placed in 

the office premises, which may be used to submit any requests or lodge 

any grievances. 

4.  TELEPHONE: 

Our PRO can also be telephonically contacted during office hours at 

8433761434 or 8591085243 for any queries.  

We hope to re-open the PRO shortly. 

Till then, please rest assured that your requests and queries will be answered 

promptly when received through any of the four options placed above.  

https://cag.gov.in/ae/mumbai/en)/(gpfsewa.mh1.ae@cag.gov.in)

